Council on Aging Zoom Meeting  June 2,202] 3:30

Present: Karen Johnson Co-Chairman, Nancy Puckett Co-Chairman, Linda Chute, Deb
Greene, Ed Selman, Joanne Grenham, Eric Beckerman Bd. of Selectmen

Meeting was called to order at 3:30. A motion was made and seconded to accept the
minutes of the May 7, 2021 meeting.

0ld Business: Tufts Grant — no progress has been made since the last meeting. Nancy
and Ed would like to move forward and get things done.

Reopening — No new information available. More clarification will be shared after the
Board of Selectmen’s meeting. Thereisa grab & go lunch for each Thursday along
with a grab & go craft.

Christine Quinn is no longer the COA Director. Interviews for an interim director will
take place shortly. Nancy stated that she would like to see a in- house person take over
in the interim. They would know the staff and the seniors. Too much time has already
been lost over the last year. Eric suggested working independently and with the staff

for ongoing projects already in place.

The Board of Selectmen would like a recommendation from the COA Board for interim
director. The COA Board will receive the resumes to look over.

Karen asked about the COA website. We need the administrator functions returned to
us.

Motion was made and seconded to adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 4:10.
The next meeting is scheduled for July.

Respectfully submitted,
Anda Chucke

Linda Chute

Secretary
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